
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – January 30, 2019 

 
Open House/Curriculum Night/Report Card pickup​|We invite all current students as well as rising 
9th graders who are planning to attend East Wake High School to attend our Open House/Curriculum 
Night event on Thursday, January 31 from 4:00-6:00 pm. Our staff will be available to discuss courses that 
we may offer during the 2019-2020 school year prior to our registration process this spring. Parents of 
current students will also be able to pick up a copy of their student’s report card.  We hope to see everyone 
on the 31st! 
 
Attention HOSA Members​|HOSA Members lets warm hearts by donating warm socks. During the next 
2 weeks, please bring in pairs of Valentine theme socks to pass out to the young and old at heart. Please 
drop off socks to rooms 244 (Mrs. Bulgin) or room 247 (Mrs. Sanders). 
 
William Peace University​|A Representative from William Peace University will be on campus February 
7th from 10:30 am - 11:30 am. Sign up in Student Services. This is only Juniors and Seniors. 
 
Nursing Fundamentals ​|Any rising senior who has completed Health Science I and Health Science II or 
who will be completing by Fall of 2019 and is interested in taking the Nursing Assistant program, please 
pick up an application in room 247 for intent to enroll. Applications are due Feb. 20th.  
 
Xtreme Beginnings: JOB FAIR for Seniors​|Seniors, if you are planning to work directly after 
graduating and need a full time job, please see Mrs. Coble about attending a HIRING JOB FAIR in 
Raleigh on April 3rd. Transportation is provided if you need it. 
 
Internships available​|Spring Semester Internships are available for 11th and/or 12th graders with the 
following companies: Zebulon Chamber of Commerce, Carver Elementary School, The Zebulon Times, 
and Majestic Solutions. Please see Mrs. Coble for more information. Certain Internships may offer course 
credit. 
 
Buy a Yearbook​|Don't miss out on your chance to get a yearbook. They are currently $70. Please see Ms. 
Anderson or go to jostensyearbooks.com to order. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


